
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
December 6, 2013 
 
 
 
Mr. Bhekethemba Thabo Phumula Gamedze 
President 
Actuarial Society of South Africa 
P.O. Box 4464 
Cape Town 8000 
South Africa 
 
Dear Themba: 
 
We are thinking of you and your colleagues at the Actuarial Society of South Africa 
in this time of mourning for your country and the world. The passing of Nelson 
Mandela is a great loss, not just for South Africa, but for the entire global 
community. He inspired the world and has left a shining legacy of freedom in South 
Africa and in the hearts of people the world over. 
 
On behalf of the Society of Actuaries, please accept our sincerest condolences. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mark J. Freedman 
President 
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